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GFI Group Inc. Schedules Second Quarter 2005 Earnings Release and Conference Call

New York (ots/PRNewswire) -

- GFI to Announce 2005 Second Quarter Results After the Close of
Market on August 4th Company to Host Conference Call and Web Cast at
8:30 a.m. (ET) on August 5th

GFI Group Inc. ("GFI") (Nasdaq: GFIG), an inter-dealer brokerage,
market data and analytical software provider for global cash and
derivative markets, announced today that it will release financial
results for its 2005 second quarter on Thursday, August 4, 2005 after
the US market close.

GFI has also scheduled an investor conference call to discuss the
results at 8:30 a.m. Eastern time on Friday, August 5th.

Those wishing to listen to the live conference call via telephone
should dial +1-617-614-4927 in North America and +44-207-365-8426 in
Europe and ask for the "GFI Group" conference call.

A live audio web cast of the conference call will also be

available on the Investor Relations section of GFI's Web site. For
web cast registration information, please visit
http://www.gfigroup.com. Following the conference call, an archived
recording will be available at the same site.

About GF| Group Inc. www.GFIgroup.com

GFI Group Inc., through its various subsidiaries, is a leading
inter-dealer broker specialising in over-the-counter derivatives
products and related securities. GFI Group Inc. provides brokerage
services, market data and analytics software products to
institutional clients in markets for a range of credit, financial,
equity and commodity instruments.

Headquartered in New York, GFl was founded in 1987 and employs
more than 900 people with additional offices in London, Hong Kong,
Tokyo, Singapore and Sydney. GFI provides services and products to
over 1,300 institutional clients, including leading investment and
commercial banks, corporations, insurance companies and large hedge
funds. Its brands include GFI, GFInet(R) and FENICS(R)

Contact:

Investor Relations Contact: Christopher Giancarlo, Executive Vice
President - Corporate Development, GFl Group Inc., +1-212-968-2992,
investorinfo@gfigroup.com

Diese Meldung kann unter https://www.presseportal.ch/de/pm/100008249/100493636 abgerufen werden.
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